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Principal’s Message     
It is truly hard to believe that we are three weeks into the term 
already. Only 8 Fridays until Christmas! 

 
You may have heard in the media that there will be changes to the 
number of Staff Development Days from next year. At this stage, 
we have not been informed when these days will take place, but it 
may mean changes to the date students resume school in 2025. 
We will inform you in the coming weeks as information becomes 
available.  

 
Next Monday, we will warmly welcome four preschoolers and their 
parents for the first of our Kindergarten orientation sessions from 
9:30-10:30 am. This is a time that our current students look forward 
to and we can’t wait to welcome them.  

 
We had our school photos earlier this week and while some people 
say that they wouldn’t be a teacher for quids, there is no way I’d be 
a school photographer! The photographers worked hard to ensure 
that there was a smile on everyone’s face, even when there were 
some stubborn non-smiling students. Thank you everyone that paid 
online. It certainly made our day a little easier.  

 
I am happy to say that our attendance has improved significantly 
after a bumpy start to the term. Please remember that if your child 
is absent, an explanation of their absence is a legal requirement. 
Should your child’s absence extend beyond the initial notification 
period, please keep in contact with us to let us know. Text 
messages are often the most efficient way to communicate an 
absence if you don’t need to speak with us.  

 
Please keep an eye on the dates in the school calendar as our 
end of year events will be here before we know it.  

Janene Petersen (Principal) 
 

Assembly 

Awards 
Student of the Week 

Samuel 
Kinder 

 

For growth in his technology 
skills. 

Classroom Awards 
Audrey – Great job in learning 
new grapheme/phoneme 
matches 
Freddy – Clever use of place 
value understanding 
A.J. – Engagement in 
mathematical reasoning and 
problem solving 
Jasmine - Engagement in 
mathematical reasoning and 
problem solving 
Sports Award 
Jasmine – Enthusiastic 
participation in sports activities 
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Dates for your Diary 

Garah P&C Meeting 
Tuesday – 5th November 2024 

Time – 1.30pm 
Venue – Garah Public School 

All welcome. 
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Garah Mail   

 

 Congratulations Dominque 
Dominique has a close connection 
to Garah and we look forward to 
Dom representing our community. 
  
Thank you to Councillor Dominique 
Hodgkinson and Councillor Kerry 
Cassells for visiting Garah this 
week. It is wonderful to give our 
community the opportunity to voice 
any concerns.  
 

Garah CWA Christmas Tree 

 
 

Date – Saturday 7th December, 2024 
Venue - Garah Hall 
 
Any donations towards the Christmas 
Stocking Raffle will be very  much 
appreciated. 
 
 
Pony Club Life Membership 
Congratulations to Barb Davis who 
has been awarded ‘Garah-Boomi 
Pony Club Life Membership’. Barb 
has had a 55-year association with 
Garah-Boomi Pony Club. A well-
deserved award Barb! 
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